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Mr. Narit Therdsteerasukdi, Secretary General of the Thailand Board of

Investment (BOI) together with Ms. Sonklin Ploymee, BOI Deputy Secretary

General, Ms. Tanita Sirisup, Director of the Foreign Investment Marketing

Division, welcomed Mr. Atsushi Toyonaga, Chairman & CEO of the Organization

for Small & Medium Enterprises and Regional Innovation of Japan (SMRJ) and

his delegation to exchange information about policies to promote SMEs in

Thailand and Japan. The two sides also discussed the opportunities to enter

into a memorandum of understanding to enhance the cooperation for business and

investment promotion between the two countries.


